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From 27 to 30 July we hosted a work session of the Episcopal commission on the liturgy of the Conference of Italian 
Bishops charged with the Italian translation of the new edition of the Roman Missal. Present, together with several 
experts, were some bishops from Italian dioceses.

 

Bose, 27-30 July 2010

The work session was presided by Mgr Alceste CATELLA, bishop of Casale Monferrato, and its agenda was the revision 
of the proposals made by Italian bishops to the second edition of the Roman Missal.
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